
 

 

 

 

   PRESS RELEASE 
 

June 26, 2024 

 

On June 26, 2024, at approximately 6:25 a.m., the Florence Police Department, the Florence Fire 
Protection District, and the Fremont County Sheriff’s Department were dispatched to Highway 115 and 
County Road 120 for a truck vs pedestrian traffic accident resulting in a fatality. The accident remains 
under investigation. No further updates are currently available. 
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